
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

 
 
 

Dear Frog Families, 
 
Birthdays are a special part of childhood.  We will celebrate every child’s 
birthday in our classroom, whether or not his/her actual birthday is on a 
school day.  If your child has a summer birthday, we may celebrate on a half 
birthday or during the birthday month; and if your child has a birthday during 
a weekend or on a break, we will celebrate as close to the birthday as we can.   
 
Due to the strict regulations regarding food and the need to keep students 
with severe allergies safe, students are welcome to bring a non-edible 
treat for their classmates to celebrate birthdays. Some treats former 
students enjoyed included stickers, bouncy balls, and silly bands. Birthday 
treats are always optional. 
 
Listed below are the dates of birthday celebrations in our class. 

 
Brian: September 5th 
Noah: September 19th 
Aidan: September 26th 
Jimmy: October 20th 
Sietse: November 6th 

Isabella: November 24th 
Tyler: December 8th 
Calvin: December 18th 
Yusuf: January 16th 
Julia: January 20th 
Ilykeya: January 28th 

Allyson: January 30th 
Maycie: February 18th 
Lexi: March 24th 
Aubree: March 27th 
Rachel” March 27th 
Max; April 27th 
Eshaam: May 8th 
Cooper: May 8th 
Christo: May 29th 
Shriyaa: June 1st 
Claire: June 2nd

 


